

### Dear Parents and Families:

Scholastic eWallets have been set up for each Teacher to use at our Fall Book Fair starting Monday, October 16th.

If you would like to support a Teacher, Reading Specialist or the Salem Elementary Library, feel free to make a donation of any amount to the individual eWallets listed below. These donations will enable Teachers to build and expand their classroom libraries and continue to encourage reading for all students!

Teachers will be able to immediately use these eWallet funds at the Book Fair!

### Kindergarten

Mrs. Michele Anderson Mrs. Amanda Hughes Mrs. Irene Settle

# First Grade

Mrs. Theresa Boynton
Mrs. Jamie Szymanski
Mrs. Stefanie Pennington

## **Second Grade**

Mrs. Amanda Dillon Mrs. Kelly Leja

## **Third Grade**

Mrs. Megan Hill Mrs. Mary Smothers Mrs. Karen Hantz

#### **Fourth Grade**

Mrs. Cheryl Pozniak Mr. Brad Todd

## Fifth Grade

Mrs. April Meagher Mrs. Chris Pendleton Mrs. April Prokop

#### **Donation to:**

Media Center/Library Reading Specialists

NEW **Onate to a "Student Support" eWallet** here (help provide books for students with financial need)

Please contact Melanie McCoy with any questions. MelanieMcCoy3@gmail.com

